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Monday, March 14, 2022

Call to Order: 6:07
Present: J. Sutton, L. Navratil, L. Peck D. Wiltsie, C. Yager, C. Plucinik
Secretary’s Report:   Lori made a motion to accept the report, and Cherie seconded.  Motion approved.
Treasurer’s Report: Laurie made a motion to approve our treasurer’s report and Christina seconded.  Motion approved.  
Librarian’s Report:  There was a pretty good turnout for the Tiny Art Show It is in the display case now. There is a Women’s History Hunt, with a free book as a prize if the patron finds all of the answers. Tomorrow is the last computer class – Deanna is looking into continuing this, if possible. The flat screen TV was able to be used for the classes, once it was up and running. The Adult Book Club is still running. The last Monday in March – 1 Book Kid – Ruby Finds a Worry.  PLS gave all libraries the kits. The adult coloring group will start soon. Kanva is an app for making flyers – Deanna had examples! A Homeschool Hour is starting, and Jennifer is starting a Youth Book Club – first day is April 20th We are also working on starting an Anime Club. Family Movie Night will start April 16th Summer Reading – for adults, Susan Peterson Gateley will speak on her new book on Lake Ontario. Cap’n Dave’s Magic Treasure Hunt Show and Grace and Grin’s Puppets will also be part of the Summer Reading line-up. A free Red Cross Emergency Preparedness class will be held May 2 at 5:30. The Annual Report is done, as is the tax cap, and everything for our taxes has been sent in.  It is not due until May, so we are ahead of the game! Our annual fund drive letter will need to be done soon – National Library Week is April 3-9. Deanna is going to apply for funding for a conference in Saratoga Springs through a Continuing Ed Scholarship.  
Committee Reports: The Construction Committee will plan a meeting to discuss our plan and applying for aid.
Old Business: 
-2023 Wayne County Bicentennial – We are still planning on working with the Community Building – hopefully at the April meeting. 
-Savings Account. – This has been completed
-List of board members and terms – This has been updated.  
-Annual Report – Laurie made a motion to approve the annual report, and Lori seconded.  Motion was approved. 
New Business:
-New Computers – We are not going to have a computer for the children’s section. Laurie made a motion to purchase three computers (one laptop and two desktops) in this year’s budget, and Cherie seconded. Motion was approved. 
Fine Free – we are going to go fine free for our library.  We also set copy prices at $.20 for students, .25 for adults and .50 for faxes.  
 
Next Meeting:  –   Monday, April 18
Adjournment: 7:14	
Respectfully Submitted by Laurie Navratil, Rose Free Library Secretary
